From: com
Sent: Monday, 22 February 2021 5:40 PM
To: whtbl <whtbl@rms.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Re: Query about projects

Just following up again. I didn’t hear back. Feel free to call me anytime today.

Sent from my iPhone

On 19 Feb 2021, at 17:41, | o -

Just following up. No one called yesterday or so far today.
I’m free for the rest of day.

Thanks.

Sent from my iPhone

On 18 Feb 2021, at 14:55, | N - -

Thanks, you can give me a call now.

Also some photos of why I’m concerned vehicles like trucks and utes should be
banned for the residential street etc.

0425816040

<Ernest Street Trucks.pdf>

Sent from my iPhone

On 18 Feb 2021, at 14:45, whtbl <whtbl@rms.nsw.gov.au> wrote:

Dear NG

Thanks so much for your email.

If convenient it would be good to schedule a phone call to discuss
your concerns about the project, perhaps tomorrow Friday 19
February at 10am?

If this time does not suit we can schedule a time to call you
perhaps later in the day.

If you are happy for us to call you, could you please provide the
best number to call you on?

Thanks again

Western Harbour Tunnel & Warringah Freeway Upgrade
Project Team



